Poor Lotts Trustees
Annual Report to Temple Guiting Parish Council

4th May 2022


The Poor Lotts trustees gifted £100 each to 13 local people at Christmas 2021.

The trustees retain a surplus each year.  Trustees are looking at investing the surplus via the charities commission. 

Val brown is staying on as a trustee, along with Kate Mather and Carol Porter. 
